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From The PresidentFrom The President  
Thank you to our football 
parking volunteers!  Club 
members who have volun-
teered this season include:  
John Alam, Tommy Bryson, 
Allan Buck, Chris Burnette, 
Betsy Delallo, Heather Fair-
child, Dan Felker, Joe Hod-
son, Mark Julian, Chuck La-
Mark, Brian Kvam, Todd 
Lewis, Deonne Long, Karen 
McGrady, Dee Moise, Jim 
Remsey, Neal Sutker and 
Tracey Wallace.  The Self 
Storage lot raised $1,676 
and the SCANA lot raised 
$1,790 this past Saturday.  
Two games left to volunteer 
are on November first and 
eighth.    This club project 
contributed approximately 
$22,000 of the money we 
granted to local charities last 
year. 
 
Thanks to you, our club had 
eight guests at today’s 
meeting.  Please try to bring 
at least one guest a month 
to share what our great club 
is doing. 
 
The Richland Sertoma Club 
is sponsor-
ing a golf 
tournament 
at Fort 
Jackson on 
October 31.  

Please contact Chris Bur-
nette if you would like to 
participate. 
 
Nominations for Sertoman 
of the year are due by De-
cember 1.  Please submit 
your nominations to Joby 
Castine or Tommy Bryson. 
 
Eboni Ramm is our new 
Freedom Week/National 
Heritage chairperson.  
Thanks to Mark Julian who 
chaired this committee for 
several years. 
 
Club sponsorships were ap-
proved at today’s board 
meeting for Healing Spe-
cies, SC Hearing Aid Bank, 
SC Speech & Hearing Asso-
ciation Foundation, and Sis-
terCare.  Four additional 
charities are being consid-
ered this week.  Our next 
sponsorship meeting will 
take place at our board 
meeting in February.  Spon-
sorship requests should be 
submitted to sponsorship 
chairman Joe Hodson.  In 

 October 
27 Eric Horn 

Head USC Men’s  
Basketball Coach 

( It Could Happen )  

 November 

15 Tailgate For Charity 
with 

The Root Doctors 

31 Richland Sertoma Golf 
Tournament 

3 Regular Meeting 

addition to the close to $3.4 
million that we have raised 
since 1968 for the Carolina 
Children’s Home, our club 
has donated at least 
$237,736 in sponsorships to 
local charities since 1989. 
 
Tickets are now available for 
the annual Sertoma Tailgate 
Fundraiser.  They may be 
purchased at Jewelry Ware-
house stores or through 
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The purpose of the Columbia Sertoma Club is to bring 
together members who care for each other and the 
community.  We take pride in and enjoy providing 
service to others. 

Our club forms a circle that faces outward for real 
service to mankind by supporting The Carolina 
Children’s Home and other local causes: and inward 
for friendship, acquaintanceship, fellowship and the 
opportunity for growth through personal involvement.  
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Sertoma members and will 
soon be available through 
our website.  Event Chair-
man Todd Lewis believes 
we could have 1,000 atten-
dees, that’s right, 1,000 at-
tendees!  Corporate spon-
sorships from $100 - $2500 
are still available for this 
year’s event that will be held 
during the Florida away 
game on November 15.  
Carraba’s will again cater 
the event and the Root Doc-
tors will perform after the 
game.  Thank you John Ad-
ams for providing the Caro-
lina Field house to host this 
great party. 
 
Please visit our club website 
www.columbiasertoma.org 
for updates on club events.  
Check your bio and see if it 
needs to be updated. 
Yours in SERvice TO MAn-
kind! 

Meeting GuestsMeeting GuestsMeeting Guests   
Marie Rumsey & 
Colin Griffin & 
Briley Edwards 
 Guests of Chris Burnette 
Russell Washington 
&Shirley Martin 
 Guests of Chuck LaMark 
Andy Walker 
 Guest of John Adams 
Montague Laffite 
 Guest of Phil Betette 
Lynette Marsh 
 Guest of Tracey Wallace  

Sergeant @ Arms ReportSergeant @ Arms ReportSergeant @ Arms Report   
32 members attended and 8 

guests signed in.  The $196+- 
Rollover Pot was again Lost, by 

Eboni Ramm. 

Neal lamented, ”Never 
have so many done 
so little with so much!”  

He said the press is tougher 
than woodpecker lips.  Bos-
ton College is next. 

Joby, I swear was so 
bad, he was good, but  
Kentucky home 
should have been put 

to music, along with “Me Oh 
My Oh” (you had to be 
there). 


